
BOARD PROPOSAL

September 11,2023

MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING

Extracurricular Trip Rate for the Transportation Department

The Board and Union agree to temporarily move the rate for extracurricular trips made by bus
drivers and relief bus drivers from the current rate of $16.00 per hour to $20.00 per hour. This
rate change is in anticipation of permanently moving the extracurricular rate to $20.00 per hour
intoAddendum E of the SRPMaster Contract when salary negotiations for the 23-24 year
commence, are agreed to by both parties, and ratified by both the bargaining unit members and
the School Board. In the event that an agreement cannot be reached regarding the new rate, the
$20.00 extracurricular rate will be for the 2023-2024 school year only. This temporary rate
change will go into effect one day after this memorandum is signed.
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